California State University, Fresno Foundation

Nepotism Policy
Relatives of employees will receive the same consideration as any other applicant for a job opening and will not be accorded preferential treatment in employment matters.  Related employees are not permitted to work in job positions in which a conflict of interest could arise or in a direct supervisory relationship.  We may require a related employee to transfer or resign if there is a conflict of interest or supervisory relationship that cannot be resolved.

Relatives of persons currently employed by the Association may be hired only if they will not be working directly for or supervising a relative or will not occupy a position in the same line of authority within the organization.  This policy applies to any relative, higher or lower in the organization, who has the authority to review employment decisions.  Current employees cannot be transferred into such a reporting relationship. 

